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I have been involved with the BOW Program since 1999, first as a participant and then as
a volunteer instructor!  What a program!  It has touched 100's of women, getting them into
the outdoors with the knowledge to fish and hunt "just like the guys"!  Over the years, I
have witnessed the positive results of BOW and the effect it has had on a major portion of
the population of Oregon.
 
In the past several years, the BOW Program has diminished and now has become the
Outdoor Skills Program.  I was somewhat dismayed with this, but still find that these
outdoor programs are the best thing going to teach new outdoors people the skills they
need to enjoy our beautiful state and help support ODFW's mission!
 
Please consider these positive results when considering the ODFW's budget.........the
stewards of the great state of Oregon Outdoors!
 
Thanks,
Michelle Overall
541-746-3316
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